
 

Underwritten by American Access Casualty Company 

 
 

 

 

 

Emergency Related Binding Restrictions 

American Access Casualty Company 
 
The National Ocean and Atmospheric Administration has warned of the elevated 
potential for flash flooding across coastal and southern portions of Texas 
starting on Tuesday, August 22nd. Personal Auto physical damage binding 
restrictions are effective Monday, August 21, 2023 for new business, 
reinstatements, endorsements or lower physical damage deductibles in the 
following areas until further notice: 
 
Texas Counties: Aransas, Brazoria, Calhoun, Cameron, Jackson, Kenedy, 
Kleberg, Matagorda, Nueces, Refugio, San Patricio, Willacy 
 
We will notify you once the moratorium has been lifted and may require 
inspections on all vehicles. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this message, please contact 
Customer Service or your local Sales Executive. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Questions? 
Please contact your underwriter, sales executive or any underwriting department 
representative at: 888-663-5443. 


